MUPY cordially welcomed faculty members from the Faculty of Mathematics and
Natural sciences, Universitas Islam Indonesia

Jan 17, 2013

Assist. Prof. Usa Chaiakledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, and Assoc. Prof. Busba
Chindavijak, Head of Department of Pharmacy, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University cordially
welcomed the delegates from the Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Sciences, Universitas Islam
Indonesia on January 17, 2013 as the academic visitors on Clinical Pharmacy Education. They observed
the Case Presentation and Discussion of the 5th pharmacy student class and the Simulated Case-based
Clinical Pharmacy Teaching for the 4th-year pharmacy student. Then, they visited the pharmaceuticl
care on the medical ward at Siriraj Hospital.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1012



